MINUTES OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING
Augustl®, 1995

Present: Tom Davis, Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore, Phil Dwight,
Brian Brown and Chris Baker-Salmon.

Meeting opened at 7:00 P.M.

Brian Brown talked to the Selectmen about an incident involving
one of the Antrim officers. As a court case is still pending it
was agreed that the Selectmen will talk to all involved after the
case 1s completed.

The Selectmen reviewed with Brian the parking situation on Main
Street. It was agreed that no changes should be made.

The minutes of the August 7 meeting were approved.

Phil was asked to review the "fire pond" at Route 31 and Gregg
Lake Road with Mike Beauchamp. Is it needed? How to repair?
Cost of repair?

The Selectmen reviewed the status of tax deeded property. It was
agreed that seven of the 8 lots should be sold by sealed bids.

No minimum bid would be reqguired but the Town would reserve the
right to reject any bid. Date of acceptance of bids would be mid
to late September.

Phil was asked to contact the State Highway Department about the
paving job on Main Street.

The Selectmen agreed to pay 1/2 the removal cost of a tree on
Goodell Road.

Bob Varnum is to be asked to obtain prices to redo the sidewalk
on Highland Avenue.

A letter is to be written to the Girl Scouts to notify them that
the road/bridge repair needs to be rethought and the project
postponed to next year. '

The Selectmen signed a corrected Yield Tax for Monadnock Paper
Mill.

The Selectmen reviewed their previous decision relative to car
damage on a town road. It was agreed that the decision stands.

Peter indicated that the Riken Committee will meet in September.
No agreement has been reached as to how to handle the driveway
situation with the library.

Phil is to make arrangements to have the timer for Memorial Park
lights repaired and to see if the school parking lights can go on
earlier.



Chris Baker-Salmon asked if arrangements can be made for him to
purchase the clear glass from the A.R.T.S. Phil will explore
what is possible.

The Selectmen will meet Monday August 28 at 6:30 P.M. to discuss
Antrim's position on a change in the Conval Funding Formula.

Paula reported her concerns about the Town Gym and the amount of
damage. It was agreed that the whole subject should be reviewed
as a part of the budget process this fall.

The Selectmen approved the appointment of David Zalewa to the
Fire Department.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 P.M.



